
 
 

 

 

 

03 October 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I am inviting you to a Friends of Little Ilford School (FLIS) meeting on Monday 8th 

October from 4.30 pm to 5.30 pm. This is the forum for parents to become involved in the 

school community, to ask questions, to share views and opinions and to learn about HOW 

you can support your child’s learning.  

The aim of this session will be for members of the Senior Leadership Team to provide you 

with a brief overview of: 

 Curriculum 

 Behaviour and Rewards 

 Safeguarding  

and an opportunity to sample a taste of the learning and experiences that your child/ward 

has on a daily basis. 

I look forward to meeting you on Monday 8th October. 

If you are coming to the session can you, please complete the attached slip and ask your 

child/ward to hand it in to the front office or email flis@littleilford.org  

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

R Bansal 

Deputy Headteacher 

mailto:flis@littleilford.org


 

Son/daughter name: ________________________________ Tutor group: ___________ 

 

Yes I will attend the session on Curriculum and Teaching & Learning 

 

Name of parent/ward: ________________________________________ 

 

Phone number: _______________________  

 

Email: _____________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 


